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[bookmark: _GoBack]A meeting of the Board of Directors of the Greater Muhlenberg Parks & Recreation System was held this day at 4:30 p.m., CST in the Board Room of Old National Bank, 131 East Main Street in Greenville, Kentucky.
Members Present:	Gail Johnson
Steve Wells, Chair 
                                    Tammy Piper
Ben Van Hooser
Tracy Hope
Lee Freeman
                                   Shawn Conkwright
Staff Present:	Tommy Barton, Executive Director 
Guests Present:               	
Members Absent:   Matt Perkins, EA Gentry, Shannon Combs, Cassie Reynolds
A.	Welcome & Call to Order
The Chair, Mr. Wells, called the meeting to order.  He welcomed all Board Members and thanked them for attending. 
B.   Public 
None
D.	Administrative Business
Approval of the Oct. 22nd Meeting Minutes
Mr. Wells called on the Board to approve the minutes from the Oct. 22nd meeting of the Board of Directors.
Action:	Ms. Gail Johnson made a motion to approve the minutes from the Oct. 22nd meeting.  Ms. Tammi Piper seconded the motion. There being no objections, the Board unanimously approved the minutes.

Approval of the Treasurer’s Report
Mr. Wells called on the Baard to approve the treasurer’s report
Action: Mr. Shawn Conkwright made a motion to approve the treasurer’s report.  Mr. Tracy Hope seconded the motion.  There being no objections the Board unanimously approved the treasurer’s report
E. Commissioners Report
None
F. Director Report
Tommy Barton reported on the intramural basketball program and the fact it has almost doubled in participants from last year.  Tommy also reported on the KRPS conference and his presentation with Pat Hoagland.  Tommy was asked to approach the board about School employees getting in free to Jr. Pro games.  The board agreed that there will be no exceptions next year.  School employees will have to pay entry fee.
E.   Unfinished business
Daniel Pate presented the 2012 audit and his recommendations and gave each board member a copy of his findings.  Attached is a copy of his review.
Action: Mr. Ben Van Hooser made a motion to except the audit and review.  Mr. Shawn Conkwright seconded the motion.  There being no objections the motioned passed unanimously.
The board had a short discussion and update on fundraising
F.   New Business
Tommy Barton presented the change order for construction on phase #1 to the board.  The change order is in regards to the road stabilization problems on phase #1and the added cost to fix this problem
Action: Mr. Ben Van Hooser motioned to except the change order adding a cost of $264,000 for road construction.  Mr. Shawn Conkwright seconded the motion.  There being no objections the motioned passed unanimously.
Tommy Barton presented the cost estimates to repair the sewer line that was destroyed by the school construction and the park construction.  The school district is asking us to help pay the cost of repair, total repair is $10,600.
Action:  Mr. Lee Freeman made the motion to pay for the GMPRS portion of the repair with the school district paying their portion.  Ms. Tammi Piper seconded the motion.  There being no objections the motion passed unanimously.
Tommy Barton discussed his meetings with David Williams Associates and Miracle regarding the County Park playground.  David Williams Associates playground was still over $80,000.  Tommy presented a rendering of Miracles playground with artificial turf for $74,000.  The Miracle playground is a little smaller 
Action; Mr. Lee Freeman motioned to go with the new Miracle playground.  Ms. Gail Johnson seconded the motion.  There being no objections the motioned passed unanimously.
The board tabled the discussion on naming rights markers
G.	Adjourn 
There being no further business to come before the Board, the Chair called for a motion to adjourn.  
Action:	Mr. Ben Van Hooser made a motion to adjourn.  Ms. Gail Johnson seconded the motion.  There being no objections, the meeting was adjourned.
The next meeting will be held December 17th ,  2013 at 4:30 p.m. at Old National Bank.
Respectfully submitted,



Tommy Barton, Secretary of the Board
